

January 31, 2015

City of Manitowoc Attn: Jennifer Hudon 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543

Dear Jennifer:

It is that time of the year again; I would like to request your assistance in placing us on the agenda for your City Council Meeting.

We are seeking permission from the City Council to sell balloons and St. Patrick's Day novelties along the St. Patrick's Day parade route on March 13, 2015.

We have participated for the last several years in your St. Patrick's Day parade and Christmas parade. For the parades, we have push carts with an assortment of items that we will push along the parade route curbside. Many times this provides an activity for parade attendees as they wait for the start of the parade.

Included is my Certificate of Insurance.

Thank you for considering our request. If you have any questions, please give me a jingle.

Sincerely,

Otto Krueger
MIDWEST LLC

Enclosure

1574 Crystal Springs Ave. Oshkosh, WI 54902 Phone/ Fax: 1-800-738-4431 / 920-426-4431 midwestind@new.rr.com Dro to KMM